
 

 

Tuesday 8th October 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Harry Potter Book Day on Thursday 17th October 2024 

On Thursday 17th October, Bloomsbury publishers is celebrating its annual ‘Harry Potter Book Day’, 
which celebrates the magical world of Harry Potter whilst also maintaining, promoting, and engaging 
pupils’ interest in reading.  

Watling Academy is excited to announce that we will be hosting a Harry Potter Book Day event from 
4:30pm to 6.30pm in the school library. This event will host a range of activities and games, including 
a quiz. 

Students are invited to attend dressed as their favourite Harry Potter character and there will be a 
prize awarded for the best costume. 

If your child is interested in attending, please complete the form on ParentMail by Friday 11th 
October.  As there are only a limited number of places, you will receive confirmation of attendance 
in due course.  

Yours sincerely  

Mrs R Betteridge 
English Teacher 


